
Trinity Episcopal Church in Greeley received a generous grant from the Front Range Region for 2024.  We used the grant to help 

fund our Children and Family Ministry program.  Because of this generous grant we have been able to keep our Children’s Ministry 

Director, Meg Gallegoes, for another year. 

Our children have enjoyed a very active Sunday School program and we have added several families over the year.  We are very 

grateful to FRREC and Meg for keeping Trinity a vibrant place for young families. 


